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Overview 
 
On August 20, 2018, between 7:00 and 9:00 p.m., HCC Trustee Neeta Sane gave a presentation 
to the City Councilmembers of Missouri City on development of the Strategic Plan. Trustee Sane 
explained to City Councilmembers what HCC does and what the System can do for the Missouri 
City community, as well as how important HCC will be in ensuring the quality and capacity of 
Houston’s future workforce.  
 
Dr. Kurt Ewen, Vice Chancellor for Planning and Institutional Effectiveness, and Dr. Madeline 
Burillo-Hopkins, President of HCC Southwest Campus, accompanied Trustee Sane and also 
participated in the presentation. 
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